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Items for publication must be submitted digitally by 12:00 PM, Thursday. 

 

CHRISTMAS BREAK! 
DECEMBER 22-JANUARY 2 

 
THANK YOU! The office has been 

overwhelmed with Christmas gifts and 

goodies.  We feel so loved!  It is our 

pleasure to serve your families.  Merry 

Christmas!    
 

APOGEE FUND: Donation applications need to be 

submitted online immediately.  The program is so 

popular that the funds will likely all be designated 

within the next week.  If you wish to help Veritas 

through a gift to Apogee, please do so NOW.  Giving to 

Apogee is easy at www.apogee123.org.  

 

VIDEO CAMERA NEEDED: If you have a hi- 

definition camcorder that the school could borrow for 

a couple days in January, please contact the school 

office.  We will be putting together some video footage 

for our upcoming Open House January 27.  

 

2nd SEMESTER EXTENDED DAY CLASSES: 
Open enrollment for Extended Day Classes will take 

place through January 9.  Contact the office for 

availability.   

 

WEEKLY PRAYER MEETING: Please join us for 

prayer for the school every Wednesday morning in the 

chapel at 8:00.   

 

2015-2016 APPLICATIONS: Re-enrollment 

packets will be sent home the week we return from 

Christmas Break.  Applications must be returned by 

March 1 for the $100 re-enrollment (application) fee to 

be waived.   

 

ARCHERY NEWS: On Thursday, Dec.11, Coach 

Daniell attended an advanced archery coaching clinic 

with the Georgia Department of Natural Resources in 

Mansfield, Ga.  The annual clinic is to take coaches with 

their Basic Archery Instructor certification to a higher 

level of knowledge and skill (including specific 

techniques and coaching philosophy).  At the end of 

the day a drawing was held to award a full set of NASP 

(National Archery in the Schools Program) archery 

equipment – 12 bows, 5 targets, bow rack, arrow 

curtain, 120 arrows, and more to a participating school 

(11 schools from the state of Georgia represented) and 

Veritas won!  Veritas is very grateful to the Georgia 

DNR and NASP archery for their generosity and help in 

our archery Program! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Parents are invited to participate in the Family 
Meetings in January 2015. 
 
PARENTS of GRAMMAR Students -meet on Tuesday, 
January 13, 7:00 PM 
 
PARENTS of LOGIC & RHETORIC Students -meet 
on Tuesday, January 20, 7:00 PM 
 

At these meetings the PTF, Board, and Headmaster will 

discuss 2014-2015 updates, accreditation, 2015-2016 

plans, and issues relevant to the grammar, logic, and 

rhetoric schools respectively.  We look forward to the 

conversations.  

 

LOOKING AHEAD . . . 
 

Dec 22-Jan 2  Christmas Break  
 

Jan 5 Monday School Resumes 
    Beginning of 3rd Quarter 
 

Jan 9 Friday  2nd Quarter Report Cards issued 
 

Jan 13  Tuesday Family Meeting - Grammar School,                      
7:00PM 

 

Jan 19 Monday No School, MLK Day 
 

Jan 20 Tuesday Family Meeting - Logic & Rhetoric  
School, 7:00PM 

 

Jan 27  Tuesday Open Houses for Prospective   
Families 9:00AM or 7:00PM 

http://www.apogee123.org/


 

 

 


